
I wholeheartedly *oppose* allowing the use of cellular telephones

onboard airborne aircraft.  While technically safe, the use of such

a device in a tightly packed enclosed space is obtrusive and will

lead to a spike in "air rage" incidents.

 

Please, do not allow the use of cellular telephones onboard airborne

aircraft.


